
Amended Chief Judge Order 20-06 

Fourteenth Judicial District 

State of Colorado 

 

 

 

Regarding Parenting Class Requirement 

in the 14th Judicial District 

 

 

 

 

As a result of the COVID-19-related restrictions, the following change is made to the Parenting 

Class requirements in the 14th District Domestic Relations Case Management Order. 

 

Beginning today and continuing until further order of the court, parties needing to complete a 

Parenting Class may take an on-line class approved by the Family Court Facilitator without first 

receiving approval from the judge assigned to their case. 

 

 

 

Dated this 2nd day of September, 2020. 

       
      ___________________________ 

      Michael A. O’Hara, III 

Chief Judge, 14th Judicial District 

       

 


